
Queen Mary’s Boiler Room Installation

Anchor have been maintaining and servicing the Queen Mary’s College boilers and heating systems for
some years now. We were subsequently pleased to secure the contract for the boiler and pipework
replacement in this successful and popular Basingstoke sixth form college. All works were completed by
our in-house engineers giving the Facilities Manager at the college the reassurance that all works would be
completed to Anchor’s exacting standards.

Case study update: Anchor have now been awarded the contract to replace two boilers in the drama block
at Queen Mary’s College. This will enable the college to continue to deliver the wealth of performing arts
courses including dance, drama,  music, technology and production arts.


